
February 6, 2004

MEMORANDUM TO: William D. Travers   
Executive Director for Operations

 
FROM: Annette L. Vietti-Cook, Secretary /RA/

SUBJECT: STAFF REQUIREMENTS - SECY-04-0008 - PROPOSED
AMENDMENT TO AGREEMENT BETWEEN THE STATE OF
UTAH AND THE COMMISSION PURSUANT TO SECTION 274
OF THE ATOMIC ENERGY ACT OF 1954, AS AMENDED

The Commission has approved publication of the Federal Register notice for four consecutive
weeks, subject to the changes noted below.  

1. On page 5, last paragraph, revise line 2 to read ‘ ... and device evaluations which will
remain under NRC jurisdiction, and the ....’  

2. On page 11, correct the date to reflect 2004.

cc: Chairman Diaz 
Commissioner McGaffigan 
Commissioner Merrifield 
OGC
CFO
OCA
OPA 
Office Directors, Regions, ACRS, ACNW, ASLBP (via E-Mail)
PDR

SECY NOTE: TO BE MADE PUBLICLY AVAILABLE 5 BUSINESS DAYS AFTER THE
LETTER TO GOVERNOR IS DISPATCHED.


